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   Existing tug rendezvous position for Kwai Chung bound vessels situates at 

south of CRC Oil Terminal.  The recent construction activities associated with the 

development of Terminal 9 have rendered the existing rendezvous location less than desirable.  

Furthermore, upon the completion of construction of Terminal 9 the layout in Kwai Chung 

basin would completely be altered.  It would be necessary to identify a new tug rendezvous  

position that would cater for the present and the future environment.   

 

2.    This paper is to seek member's view on the location of a suitable rendezvous 

position. 
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